
May Meetings & Events
Membership Meeting .. May 5  - 8 pm
Directors Meeting ........ May 19  - 8 pm
Work Party ................... May 16  - 9 am

June Meetings & Events
Membership Meeting .. June 2  - 8 pm
Directors Meeting ........ June 16  - 8 pm
Work Party ................... June 20 - 9 am

July Meetings & Events
Membership Meeting .. July 7  - 8 pm
Directors Meeting ........ July 21  - 8 pm
Work Party ................... July 18 - 9 am

Scheduled Shoots
• Monday Night Recreational Pistol League.

Indoor Range - Monday Evening .. 7:30 pm
They are shooting silhouettes until May 18.

• Metropolitan Police Revolver League
Indoor Pistol Range - Practice Thursday
Evening ............................ 6:30 pm

• Wednesday Trap Shoot
Trap Range - Wednesday Evening .. 6 - 9 pm

• Sunday Trap Shoot
Trap Range - Sunday Afternoon ....1 – 4 pm

• CMP Hi-Power Shoot
100 Yard Range - 3rd Sunday ...... 10 am

• Carrick - Mingo Trap Shoot
Alternates between Carrick and Mingo -
Friday Evening ............... 6 - 9 pm (Carrick)
.......................................... 6 - 10 (Mingo)
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Membership Information
& Address Changes:

Paul V. Joos,
1316 Creedmoor Ave.     Pittsburgh, PA  15226

412-344-9387

If you haven’t paid your dues, you no longer have
access to the club grounds.

2009 Dues: Seniors - $75.00; Retired Seniors - $37.50

Juniors - $5.00          Lost Access Card - $5.00

Damaged or Inoperative Access Card: No Charge

If you have trouble with your access card, call
Paul Joos at 412-344-9387 or send an e-mail to

pjcscclub@verizon.net.

2009 Dues are due NOW!

Lottery Calendars Are Ready
to Go

The Lottery Calendars will be ready to pick up at the
May Membership Meeting.  They are packaged in lots
of 5 and 10 and sell for $10 each. Members are urged
to sell as many of these as they can.  The Club sells
these Lottery Calendars twice a year.  It is the major
fund-raiser for the club and has been the primary
reason we can keep our dues at current levels.

Help us help you by selling as many of the Lottery
calendars as you can. The fund-raising lottery  calen-
dars are available now for the months of July through
October.

You can pick up the calendars at the  Club at the
Membership meeting or at a directors meeting. You
can also pick them up when the club is open for trap
shooting - Wednesday evenings and Sunday after-
noons.

Trap Team
The Carrick-Mingo Shootout League starts shooting

trap on May 8, 2009 with the opening match at the
Mingo Gun Club. The teams alternate locations with
shooting at Mingo from 6 p.m. to 10 p.m. and the time
at carrick being from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. If team
members can not make Friday nights it is possible to
soot off at either club on a night they are shooting trap.
The requirement is to shoot at each club 6 times.

We are looking for trap shooters with an average in
the high teens to join the team.

Anyone wishing to join the league or if you have any
questions, please call Joe Montuoro at 412-833-0897.

Metropolitan Police Revolver
League of Pittsburgh

The final results for the Police Revolver League
Indoor 2009 season are:

In .22 competition Carrick Sportsmen’s Club came
in 5th place out of 6 teams.

In Center Fire competition, Carrick Sportsmen’s
Club came in 4th place out of 6 teams.

Congratulations to everyone.
The outdoor season begins the week of May 10 and

ends the week of August 10.  It will consist of 14
teams.

If you are interested in competing in the outdoor
season, please contact Bill Kramer at 412-835-5453.

Work Party
The following individuals attended the April work

party: Steve Boehm, Linda Karman, Scott Karman,
Tyler Karman, and Joe Montuoro.

They patched the celotex on the indoor pistol range,
worked on the entrance to the rest rooms, cut and
cleared brush on the trap range, and edged the grass on
the No. 2 trap field.
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TIME SENSITIVE
Meeting Notice

Thank You !
The Club would like to thank the following indi-

viduals for supporting the Boy Scout week end camp-
ing and merit badge outing on April 24, 25, and 26:

Fred Balogh, Ryan Balogh, Thom Beck, Bob Beiler,
Paul Joos, Linda Karman, Scout Karman, Tyler
Karman, Frank Mihalovich, Ron Milanek, Joseph
Montuoro Jr., Joseph Montuoro III, and James War-
den.

Open Trap Shooting
Wednesday night trap shooting is starting on May 6,

2009 from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. and is open to the
public. The cost for a line of trap is now $3.00 for
adults, ($2.50 for junior members).

Shooters can bring their own shotgun shells (shot
can be no larger than 7 1/2).

 Shooter can also buy shotgun shells at $8.00 a box
at the range.

Wednesday night trap shooting will run until mid-
September.  Sunday trap shooting runs all year from
1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.

For questions on Sunday afternoon and Wednesday
night trap shooting, please call Joe Montuoro at 412-
833-0897.

Club Receives Grant
The club received a $5000 grant from the State

through the efforts of Representative Dave Levdansky.
It will be used to acquire shooting accessories for the
Junior Rifle Program and to install a new air cleaning
system in the indoor pistol range.

New Members
There were 10 new members join the Club in March

and April.

March
Ron Gierlack II, Andrew Jackovic, and Richard

McKee.

April
Vincent Baverso, Frank Gabig, Thomas E.

Kaczmarek, Jr., Neil Lyons, James Phillips, Katheline
R. Pugh, and Anthony T. Yogan.

Junior Rifle Program
The Junior Rifle Program ended for the season on

April 16 with the cleaning of the rifles.  Several of the
young shooters disassembled, cleaned, and reas-
sembled the rifles for storage till the fall when the next
program will begin.

Hunter Safety
There were 51 students at the Hunter Safety Course

held on April 3 and 4. The next course is being
planned for sometime in September.

Personal Protection Course
A personal protection course is being planned.  More

details as they become available.  If you would like to
volunteer to help present this class, please contact
Steve Boehm at StephenJosephBoehm@msn.com.

Membership Dues
Dues for the 2009 calendar year were set at the

September Directors Meeting and will remain at
$75.00/yr for Senior Members, $37.50/yr for Senior
Retired Members, $5/yr for Juniors. Dues are due
NOW !  You can pay your dues at the monthly mem-
bership meeting or mail it to:

Paul Joos, 1316 Creedmoor Avenue,
Pittsburgh, PA  15226

Make check payable to:  Carrick Sportsmen’s Club.
Please include a self addressed stamped envelope

with your dues payment. This will help defray costs to
the Club. If your membership dues for 2009 are not
paid, you will lose your card access to the Club.

Member Alerts
Members can be alerted promptly to problems at the

club (such as the gate not functioning during hot
weather) and other things that might affect the avail-
ability of the ranges (such as boys scout outings or
special events that shut down the ranges) if they have
e-mail. If you have an e-mail address the officers can
send you information on important items such as listed
above as soon as they know about it and possibly save
members a wasted trip to the range or perhaps give
you the solution to a gate malfunction.

Please send your e-mail address to
stephenJosephBoehm@msn.com.

Club Seeking Rifles and
Shotguns

The Club is asking the community to consider
donating any firearms that are not used to the junior
shooting programs. We need to replace some of the
older rifles and shotguns used in these programs.

If you have recently acquired a rifle or shotgun that
you no longer use or have never used and don’t know
what to do with it, please consider donating it to the
Club.
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